

Bishops Lydeard

Church School office@bishopslydeard.bwmat.org 01823 432582

Newsletter 25 Summer 2017/18

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

Respect

Endurance

Friendship

27th April 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Current Whole School Attendance - 94.75%

Maths in action





Years 4 and 5 were working together this week during Maths. Owl classroom was turned into a shop and the children all had a £5.00 note to spend. There was lots of negotiation, maths in action and many happy customers. The children learnt to budget and spend wisely!

Class photographs next week

Whole class photographs will take place next Wednesday 2nd May.

Reading

Please remember to hear your child read at least five times a week. Five short sessions of reading is best. Please use the comprehension questions given to you at parents' evening to support your child with their reading as this will help them to develop their understanding of books and words.

Raffle Tickets

Tickets for the Summer Fete raffle were sent home in bookbags this week. Please return ticket stubs, money and any unsold tickets to the school office. The draw will be made at the Summer Fete on Saturday 9th June, 3.30pm.

Year 5 Charterhouse

There will be a meeting for Year 5 parents on Wednesday 2nd May at 6pm regarding the Charterhouse residential trip in June. Please do come along.

Healthy lunches

Please refrain from sending in sweets in your child's lunchbox. We are trying to promote healthy eating.

Don't forget your coats!

Please ensure that your child brings a coat with them to school, whatever the weather. We have been caught out this week with many April showers!

Curriculum overview

Please visit the class pages on the school website to view the learning objectives and topics your child will be covering this term.

Lost property and second hand rail

Please do come and look through the lost property boxes if your child has lost an item of uniform. They are full of jumpers, cardigans and jackets. Also, the second hand clothes rail is well stocked with summer dresses, t-shirts and other items, all 50p each.

Class Attendance Cup

This week Owl class won the attendance cup with 98.08% attendance and were rewarded with an extra session on the trim trail.

Messy Church, this Saturday, 28th April 3-5pm, Bishops Lydeard Village Hall

Chill, Create, Celebrate and Chew. All are welcome.

Gold Book

Ladybird Carys Anthony for helping to organise the classroom! <u>Isabel-Rose Mellor</u> for super fluent reading.

Hedgehog Lily Davies for writing a creative story. Isla Jones for great problem solving in maths.

Rabbit Lily Cable for doing lots of extra work in class. Caleb Lammas for good explaining in maths of how he

reached his answers. Rosie Russell for an imaginative story plan and opening to her story. Ezel Tuzer

for trying very hard to work independently and for becoming more responsible.

Fox Alfie Davis has contributed some outstanding ideas for our invented versions of 'Beowulf'! Finley Hope

has shown a brilliant attitude to his work, contributing superbly in class discussions.

Owl Sophie Berry for exceptional effort in literacy. Her passion to engage in class, share ideas and divulge

brilliant nuggest of literacy is an example to everyone. <u>Josh Ferris</u> for displaying excellent behaviour in class, especially in his attitude to work and helping others. He has been star of the day twice this

Dates for

the Diary

week!

Badger Alex Apsey and Samy Boutaleb-Cross for their determination and enthusiasm in athletics.

Dragonfly Thomas Swales and Will Bailey for the amazing effort that they put into their work. Anna Collins for

consistently doing the Super Speller Challenges and inventing one of her own.

Diary Dates

May

2nd Whole class photographs

2nd Charterhouse meeting for parents, 6pm

June

9th Summer Fete